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Akron joins the constitutional challenge to the EdChoice voucher scheme. 
 
Taxpayers are subsidizing private school tuition to the tune of an estimated $22 million for 3940 
voucher students living in school districts in Summit County in school year 2023-2024. Last year 
(2022-2023), taxpayers shelled out $5,245,878 for 933 voucher students in Summit 
County. Attached is a table showing the number of Summit County voucher students in fiscal years 
2021, 2022, 2023, and 2024. The increase in voucher students in Summit County from fiscal year 
2023 to 2024 is 322.3%. 
 
Summit County school districts that have been involved in the EdChoice voucher litigation are 
Barberton, Hudson, Nordonia Hills and Woodridge.  

 

https://www.ideastream.org/education/2024-06-24/akron-school-board-votes-to-join-ohio-voucher-lawsuit
https://files.constantcontact.com/26d1b400301/44e2b0dc-18e8-400e-84c6-449b3af96c55.pdf

